Dear Sir/ Madam,

Thank you for the opportunity to make comment on the proposed legislative changes.

I am fortunate to have a DVA Gold Card , which has been a wonderful support especially
as I have got older.

My comment is this :

Where a gold card recipient dies, regradless of cause, the gold card should be transferred to
his or her spouse.

My reasonaing is that the spouse will be alone and financially challenged, normally at an
advanced age.

The Gold Card would be a wonderful manner of support for the veterans partner after their
demise.

Thank you once again






